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Dates 

To 

Remember 
February 13-16 

- I Love To Read Week 
 

February 17 & 20 

- No School 
 

March 3 

- No School 
 

March 17 

- Report Cards Sent Home 
 

March 20-24 

- Parent & Teacher Meetings 
 

March 27-31 

- Spring Break 

This month we are celebrating “I Love to Read” Our mobile library is still running 

well, and we are honoured to have Mr. John Dean come in twice a week to read to our 

younger grades. Mary Pope Osborne said that, “Reading is a passport to countless 

adventures.” and we encourage our students to pick up a book daily and read to 

family and friends. 

Our student leadership team will undergo an 

interview process with Mrs. Stevenson, and 

will be hosting their first “VALENTINE’S 

DAY CANDYGRAM” event on February 

14th. Our “I love to Read Committee” will 

be hosting some fun activities during our 

school week on the 13th -16 February. We 

will also be celebrating a 100 days of  

school. 

 

Pray for our students and teachers as they all 

work hard on completing successful  

assessments for Term 2. 

 

Abundant Blessings, 

 

Ms. E. Petersen 
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February is often thought of  as the love month 

and is symbolized by a heart. As we consider the 

actual physical heart in relation to this year’s 

theme of  the Armor of  God, it reminds us of  

the Breastplate of  Righteousness. 

 

The Breastplate protects the heart with  

Righteousness which is “behaviour that is  

morally acceptable or right.” Righteousness is a 

character of  God (Psalm 11:7), so God sets the 

standard for what is right and just. As people, 

we are made righteous through salvation in Jesus 

– as we make our hearts right with God. 

I pray that this month in particular, we examine our hearts and live in a Righteous 

manner, pleasing to the Lord. 

 

In Christian Love, 

 

Carla Reimer 

The Aberdeen Juniors had a 

great time sledding at 

Westview Park (Garbage Hill) 
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School Uniforms are 

MANDITORY 

Monday to Thursday 
(On Friday students may wear their own shirt) 

Uniform Order Form 

Student Name: _______________________________ 

Grade: _________ Size: _________ 

Blue T-Shirt       #_______  x $10 = _______ 

Grey Sweater # _______ x $30 =  _______ 

Please return this form to the office with payment 

to purchase uniforms. 
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Science Fair!!! 
 

Grades 5-8 will be participating in our 

first ever Science Fair this year! 

 

Students will prepare their science  

projects throughout February and 

March and then present during the first 

week of April.  

 

More information will be sent home in 

the following weeks. 
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St. Aidan’s Christian School would like to warmly welcome our 2022/2023 

Parent/Guardian Advisory Council (PAC). Our group is comprised of parents/

guardians and volunteers. The responsibilities of PAC members are (but are not 

limited to): 

 Build positive relationships with the school and parent community 

 Network with existing parent/guardians & newcomer families 

 Support staff by volunteering on field trips or supervision where 

needed. 

 Participate in a teacher appreciation lunch 

 Liaise any concerns from parents/ students to Carla Reimer or Erica 

Petersen 

 Establish a prayer circle for the school. 

 

Our Parent Advisory Council Members are: 

Mrs. Jamie Siemens (ryanandjaimie@gmail.com) 204-997-9712 

Mrs. Bonnie Ross, Mrs. Yeruknesh Tefera, & Mrs. Hannah Cormie  

 
We are looking for 2 or 3 more members to join the PAC. 

Please contact Jamie Siemens to join the team! 

Let’s 

appreciate all 

our wonderful 

teachers this 

month! 

mailto:ryanandjaimie@gmail.com
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Monday, Feb. 13th: Hats off  to reading. Wear your 
favourite hat while reading. 
 

Tuesday, Feb. 14th: Valentine’s Day. Wear 
something RED, WHITE or Both 
 

Wednesday, Feb. 15th: Dress up as your favourite 
book character. 
 

Thursday, Feb. 16th: “100 year old me” To 

celebrate the 100th day of  school students can come 

to school dressed up or looking like a 100 year old 

person. Students can dress up, put on wigs or 

wrinkles on their faces, dye their hair gray, etc. 

The Student Leadership Team has come 

up with a way to spread love throughout 

the school.  

 

The team will be selling Candy Grams at 

Lunch Time from 12:00-12:30. 

 

A Candy Gram is a special Valentine’s Day card with a candy attached. Students can  

purchase them for 50 cents each for friends/staff in the school. Students are able to write a 

message in the card with the class and grade of who they want to send the Candy Gram 

to. 

 

Candy Grams will be delivered to classes on Tuesday February 14th, in the afternoon.  
Candy Grams will go on sale starting on Monday February 6th at 12:00 and will be on sale 

until Monday February 13th. Students may bring their money on those days to purchase the 

candies and cards. 

 

We are excited about sharing love, kindness, and encouragement throughout the school. 

“And over all these virtues put on love, which binds them all together in perfect unity.” 

Colossians 3:14 
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